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Research topics:

Motion control od robots

  Technologies to enable robots to operate 
successfully in work sites, disaster areas 
and natural terrain are being studied. 
Modeling of dynamic relationship between 
robots and loose soil, improvement of 
simulators, and development of walking 
stabilization control systems using a 
humanoid robot are being conducted.

Tangible infosphere

As one of the implementations to extend 
human-information interaction, systems to 
touch mid-air images with haptic sensa-
tions are being developed. In addition, 
various elemental technologies are being 
developed, such as aerial image display 
devices, force presentation devices for 
hands, and tactile presentation devices 
for fingertips.

Nursing support

To support nursing education, educatio-
nal materials that provide experiences 
close to the reality of actual practice are 
being developed by applying robotics and 
information technology. In addition, a 
system that partially automate nursing 
tasks is being developed to reduce the 
nursing burden.
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